
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Lawrence #2 substation, an indoor substation, 
requires a rebuild to strengthen the electric system to 
more reliably serve our customers in your area. The 
current substation will be retired, and a new 
substation will be built adjacent to it. The new 
substation will be integrated via conduit connecting to 
existing underground infrastructure on Common 
Street in Lawrence. 

Project details: 
The Lawrence #2 Substation Rebuild and D-Line 
Upgrades project includes the retirement, 
replacement, and removal of the existing substation. 
The new equipment will be installed in an adjacent lot 
accompanied by a new perimeter fence. The project 
will improve electrical reliability in Lawrence, ensuring 
enhanced service and operational efficiency. 

 
What to expect during construction: 

• Increased activity within the substation area at 
the corner of Common Street and Amesbury 
Street in Lawrence. This includes increased 
personnel presence, equipment utilization, and 
deliveries. 

• Construction activities such as excavation 
and soil removal, micropile and foundation 
installation, and material deliveries going in and 
out of the substation. 

• Restoration of any disturbed roadway/sidewalk 
areas. 

• Direct contact with our outreach team. If you 
have questions or concerns, please call or email 
our team. 
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Quick Project Facts: 

What:     Lawrence #2 Substation Rebuild 

Where: South Lawrence, MA 

When: Fall 2024 – 2028 

Hours: Mon – Thurs, 7 AM to 5PM 

*Occasional Fridays and non-weekday work may 
be required. 

Questions? 

781-236-6286 

esacchetti@watkinsstrategies.com 
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